
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: December 4, 2023 
 
To: Priests, parish communicators, religious and principals/presidents 
 
From: Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
  
Re: Invitation to ecumenical and interreligious service 

           
 
The Most Reverend Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., cordially invites you to 
an ecumenical and interreligious service to pray for peace and to commemorate 
the dead throughout the world, especially in the Holy Land and Ukraine.  
 
The event will take place Wednesday, December 13, at 7 p.m., at the 
Immaculate Heart of Mary Catholic Church, 2855 Briarcliff Rd., Atlanta GA 
30329.  
 
We hope you all will be there. 
 
Further details are available from Fr. Paul Burke who is coordinating the event. 
You may reach him at (404) 920-7514 or email at pburke@archatl.com. 
 
See flyer. 

mailto:pburke@archatl.com
https://archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/sericeforpeace_2023.pdf

